Report on Alumnae Meet 2024-2025

The Alumnae Chapter Meet of Crossians from the 2020-2023 B.Sc. Botany batch was successfully held on August 17, 2024, from 12:00 . The meet was coordinated under the leadership of Dr. A. Anami Augustus Arul, the Head of the Department, and organized by the Organizing Secretary, Dr. Bojaxa A. Rosy. The alumnae, spread across various fields, gathered to reminisce about their academic journey, engage in meaningful discussions, and explore opportunities for future collaborations. The event served as a bridge to strengthen the bonds between the institution and its former students while celebrating their achievements post-graduation.

